
State of Jefferson supporters
to meet
The County Committees of Placer, Nevada and El Dorado are
hosting the inaugural Tri-County State of Jefferson Town Hall
on Aug. 17 at 7pm at the Auburn Garden Theater.

Admission is free and all ages are welcome to attend.

Mark  Baird,  a  resident  of  Siskiyou  County  and  State  of
Jefferson spokesperson, is the keynote speaker. He will be
joined  by  other  speakers  who  will  offer  information  and
updates about the Citizens for Fair Representation lawsuit
against the state of California, as well as the process to
achieve representation, plus proposed policies for the 51st
state.

This is an opportunity to pick up information, ask questions,
and learn more about the State of Jefferson’s game plan for
equal/fair representation, reduced taxes and regulations and
smaller  government  for  all  Northern  California  rural
residents.
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